
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3101 Center Street  –  Placerville, California 95667 
Tel: (530) 642-5252   Fax: (530) 295-2510 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 
The City of Placerville Regular Planning Commission 

Meeting on Tuesday, December 15, 2020  
is hereby cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting of the Planning Commission 

is scheduled for Tuesday, January 5, 2021  
at 6:00 P.M.  

Via Zoom Video Communications 
(More information will be provide with the Planning Commission Agenda) 

 
 
Public Advisory:  The Chambers at Town Hall will not be open to the public 
Consistent with Executive Orders No. N-25-20 and No. N-29-20 from the Executive Department  
of the State of California and the El Dorado County Health Official’s March 19, 2020 Shelter in  
Place Order, the Chambers at Town Hall will not be physically open to the public and Planning 
Commissioners will be teleconferencing into the meeting via Zoom Video Communications. 
Access the live-stream video feed on the City’s website at: www.cityofplacerville.org 

 
 
 
 
 

               December 9, 2020 
 _________________________________  ____________________________ 
 Andrew Painter  Date  
 Executive Secretary 
 City of Placerville Planning Commission 




